
To the Classes of 1961, 1962, 1964 and 1965 

The Class of 1963 would like to invite you to a couple of events that we are having to celebrate our 50th High School 
Reunion. 

Golf at City Park on Saturday 

There will be a golf outing at City Park Golf course on Saturday, Aug 10th with the first tee time starting at 10:00 am. We 
would love for you to join us and see if your golfing skills can match those of the other classes. A little Cherry Creek 
competition will be in order. This is on a first come-first served basis and we have a limited number of spots available so 
please contract Leslie Block Kaye  lesliekaye75@gmail.com if you are interested. The cost will be $65 including a cart. 

Wash Park Picnic on Sunday 

We would also like to invite you to our end-of-the-reunion picnic on Sunday, Aug 11th. Note the location on the map. The 
picnic will start at 11:00. Hamburgers, related accoutrements, and soft drinks will be provided at no cost. Beer (3.2% 
only) is allowed. Wine and hard liquor, however, are NOT allowed. Unlike past reunions, we are not setting up for 
volleyball, tag football, or rugby. Instead, croquette is encouraged. 

If you plan to attend, please contact Jeff Modesitt jeffmcolorado@gmail.com so that the amount of food can be planned 
accordingly. 

HOPE YOU WILL BE ABLE TO JOIN US. 

HELP! 

Also, if you would please review the attached Class Lists for all of the classes. We are still missing some members of all 
our classes and would greatly appreciate any help you can give in finding them. If you have any additional information, 
please contact Mike Ballard mballard@theballardgroup.com 
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